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Comments: I would like to voice my dissent for this project. This is no place for a damn, and the damage to the

land and resources far outweight the benefits. The holy cross wilderness is a gem in our state, and the riparian

area that this damn threatens is far more valuable as it is then it would be at the bottom of a lake. Cities have

numerous options for reducing their water needs, simply grabbing more from protected areas is not sustainable

nor beneficial. Colorado does not need more damns. 


